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Case Comment

Thanks for coming to our NEN meeting on February 7 to explain potential code amendments related to non-profit shelters
for victims of domestic violence. At the meeting the NEN board voted to support the proposed changes to the city code,

specifically:

o Making domestic violence shelters that serve no more than 10 people a permitted use in RS, RD, RM1, and RM 2

Zones

o Removing the requirement that domestic violence shelters in RS zones have to front an arterial or collector street

Thanks,
Nancy

Nancy McDaniel
NEN Land Use Chair
503-585-1669




